
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Reports 
General Meeting – 20 t h March 2018 

  



President’s Report 
Don’t forget our major sponsor will you if you’re looking to buy or sell your property! Thanks Mick 

and your team once again for sponsoring us this year! 

 

It’s the end of the season! Now is the time to get in the garden, mow the lawns, do the chores 

around the house before winter settles in. As that famous TV show suggests, the one I don’t watch 

because it’s too vulgar for me, winter is coming…. I’ll stick with Selling Houses Australia… Great 

show, watching it right now. 

Here is my update: 

• Annual Season Dinner – Was a great success! For those of you who didn’t come you missed 

out on a great night. Thanks for John our MC and Jack, Ashlee and Daniel for putting tonight 

together. We’ll keep building on this night and make it bigger again next season. This is a key 

event on our calendar so please keep this in mind for next season. 

• Grand Final Breakfast – Is all booked in and going ahead. Thank you very much to the WACA 

for supporting the event again this season. The date is Saturday March 24th, starting at 

7:30am at the WACA Ground. Cost is $20 per person. Please RSVP by Wednesday 14th 

March! If you don’t RSVP, you cannot come. 

• Memorandum of Understanding – We provided our response to the WACA on March 6th 

and are just waiting on the WACA to provide us with a confirmation if it’s all okay or give us 

further response. All is tracking well so expect this really soon! We’ll be voting on this at our 

AGM so you will have plenty of time to read and understand what it’s fully about before 

going to the polls! 

• Olly Cooley Medal Night – Those on our emailing list should have received the invite from 

the WACA directly for the WACUA Olly Cooley Medal Night. The date of this is Friday April 

13th and it’s really exciting that the venue this year is at the new Perth (not Optus) Stadium. 

Cost of the ticket is $40 per person which you must pay us, not the WACA. Please also make 

sure to RSVP via secretary@wacua.asn.au.  

 

If you're wanting to pay us, the bank details for the night are: 

mailto:secretary@wacua.asn.au


BSB:               126549 

Account: 21946626 

Bank:                   Bank of Queensland 

Account Name:  WA Cricket Umpires Association 

Reference:  Surname + Olly (E.g. Steenholdt Olly) 

Cost:   $40 per person 

• Karen Read Medal Night – Those on our emailing list should have also received an invitation 

for the Karen Read Medal Night with this night also at the new Perth (not Optus) Stadium 

(Wednesday, April 11th). The invite is directly from the WACA as this is their night so you’re 

seeing the full cost of a ticket from them but I’m happy to announce that the WACUA will 

also subsidize the cost of this night also if you wish to attend. If you pay us $65 per person, 

we’ll pay the WACA the remaining $35 for you. Details for this payment are: 

 

BSB:               126549 

Account: 21946626 

Bank:                   Bank of Queensland 

Account Name: WA Cricket Umpires Association 

Reference: Surname + Karen (E.g. Steenholdt Karen) 

Cost:     $65 per person 

 

• End of Season Survey: You should see very soon a survey from us asking lots of questions of 

the season gone and the various topics that is umpiring in WA. We’re hoping for everyone to 

answer the survey by the end of the month so a working party, formed by volunteers 

answering the last question in their survey with their name, can review this information and 

provide appropriate feedback not only to the WACUA management committee but also the 

WACA, WADCC and WAFCC. This survey will help us understand the need and desires of all 

our membership so please answer the survey when it’s published as quickly and as detailed 

as possible. 

Hvala vam! 

Trent Steenholdt 

WACUA President 

  



Secretary’s Report 
We have had no new members since our last meeting. 

Below is the correspondence in and out presented at the March Committee Meeting. 

Correspondence in: 

• Email chain with Matthew Hall regarding appointments for finals. 

Correspondence out: 

• Email chain with Matthew Hall regarding appointments for finals. 

Ashlee Kovalevs 

WACUA Secretary 

  



Treasurer’s Report 
Hello everyone. Congratulations on making it to the end of the season! This will be my last 

treasurer's report until the AGM, so I'll try to make it a good one. 

Firstly, don't believe everything Trent says. He wasn't watching Selling Houses Australia – it was 

Married At First Sight! 

Thanks to everyone for paying for the end of season dinner so quickly! It's great not to have to do 

too much money chasing. There's only a small amount of people that still owe for the night. If that's 

you, please get that cash in ASAP! Thanks also to all the people who have paid for their grand final 

breakfast already – it makes my treasury duties very easy! 

Regarding the dinner, I really enjoyed the night, so thankyou to the organising committee and 

everyone who contributed to a wonderful evening. We overspent our budget slightly, but this was 

planned due to having extra funds available from not hosting a WACUA T20 earlier in the season. 

Ticket sales did not quite reach what was planned, which is something we can work on next year to 

make sure that we get the date of the dinner circulated to our members further in advance. The only 

bad news about the dinner is that we haven't paid the bar tab yet! We're just waiting on an invoice 

from the venue. 

Expenses still to come this year are the grand final breakfast catering, Olly Cooley and Karen Read 

medal subsidies and our general meeting and AGM catering. The grand final breakfast is supported 

by the WACA which allows us to keep the cost of the tickets down and get more umpires and family 

along! I'll be posting the menu for the breakfast on the Facebook event. Let me know via 

treasurer@wacua.asn.au if you're not on Facebook and would like to see the menu and I will email it 

to you. 

Here are our balances: 

Cheque account - $1417.31 

Savings account - $17,733.20 

Cash - $248.50 

Total - $19,400.01 (down $993.93 since the last general meeting) 

As always, please ask any questions you may have. 

Andrew Micenko 

WACUA Treasurer 
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